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Christmas Dinner Day 
 

Huge thanks to Mrs Brammer and the kitchen team who worked wonders on Thursday to provide 
a fabulous Christmas Dinner for the children and the staff.  There was a fabulous atmosphere and 

the children really shone in their Christmas Jumpers and party hats they had made   
We listened to music and sung a few songs to make the most of the festivities.  I think you will see 

from the children’s faces that a lovely time was had by all! 
 

       
 

     
 

   



 

    
 

   
 

Tree Planting 
 

On Wednesday 7th December ten brave souls and their grown-ups set off in freezing conditions 

to Tucklesholme to plant trees.  Thankfully, the winter sunshine put in a show, so the children 

didn’t get too cold  

 

  
 

I know Vicki was really grateful for the help that you gave and was complimentary about the 

children’s hard work and behaviour.  If you’re looking for somewhere local for a bit of fresh air 

this holiday, then Tucklesholme is just over the Walton Railway bridge on the left. 



Staffordshire Fire & Rescue Service  - wish you all a very Happy, Warm and Safe Christmas 

this year: 

 
 

 
 
The QR code will link to our website for our Be Warm. Be Safe campaign, which offers 
tips, cost of living support and fire stations offering warm spaces to the local community. 

 
 

Next week children are welcome to wear their Christmas jumper with their school uniform. 

 

After School Clubs: 

Monday – Reading Ambassadors, Mathemagicians and Forest School 

Tuesday – Clarinet Group and Soccer stars 

Wednesday – Keyboard Club 

Thursday – Card making and Henna Art 

Friday – No Choir or Night Owls. 

 

We look forward to seeing parents at St. James’ Church on Wednesday afternoon at 2pm 

for our Christmas Concert. 

 

Friday 16th December – please ensure children have sturdy shoes for the walk over to the 

cinema on Friday and a warm coat – thank you. 

 

Best wishes, Mrs Sharpe 


